Alexa Burchianti

R e
From: Carroll, Mike <MCarroll@orangecountygov.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 3:52 PM
To: Alexa Burchianti
Subject: RE: Michalka - 1376 Kings Hwy AKA County Route 13
Alexa,

We reviewed 1376 Kings Highway. The existing commercial driveway is acceptable.
Please confirm this email is acceptable for the planning board.

If there is any proposed construction in the future, a permit would be required to be obtained prior to performing any
construction.

We thank the Town of Chester Planning Board for their continued cooperation in submitting any projects on County
Routes to the Orange County for review, comment, and/or approval.

Regards,

Mike Carroll

Senior Engineer

Orange County Department of Public Works
2455-2459 Route 17M — PO Box 509
Goshen NY 10924-0509

Phone 845-291-2761

Fax 845-291-2778

From: Alexa Burchianti [mailto:aburchianti@thetownofchester.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 12:00 PM

To: Carroll, Mike <MCarroll@orangecountygov.com>

Subject: RE: Michalka

Thanks Mike

Hexa Bunchiant

TheTown of Chester
Planning Board and ZBA Secretary
845-469-7000 ext 338

From: Carroll, Mike [mailto:MCarroll@orangecountygov.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 11:50 AM

To: Alexa Burchianti

Subject: RE: Michalka




